
 RYE PLANNING BOARD 

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

 

Proposed Zoning Ordinance Amendment 

 

The Rye Planning Board will a public hearing on January 12, 2016 at 7:00 p.m. at the 

Rye Town Hall on proposed Zoning Amendment No. 2016-07 which would exempt 

utilities from the requirements of the Wetlands Conservation District when trenching or 

installing poles and overhead wires within road rights-of-way and when replacing or 

repairing utilities serving existing buildings.  A copy of the proposed amendment is 

posted at the Rye Town Hall and on the town website and is available from the Planning 

Office.   

  

        Tom McCormick, Clerk 

        Rye Planning Board 

         

 

 

 

To be posted in the Portsmouth Herald on December 30, 3015 

Posted at the Town Hall on December 24, 2015 and on the Town Website and sent to the 

Library to be posted on Monday, December 28, 2015. 

 

  


